
Committee Assistant, Holly Broxterman 

Holly.broxterman@house.ks.gov 

 

Dear Holly, 

I am writing in support of HB 2513.  Social Emotional Learning (SEL) is invasive to students and 

burdensome to educators.  The bill supports the right of parents to know what information their 

children are being asked to provide which increases the possibility the parents can meet their primary 

obligation of keeping their children and information about their children safe.  HB 2513 will inform 

parents and prevent schools from collecting massive amounts of data from unknowing students.   

Thank you, 

Janice Schierling 

Manhattan, KS 


